Sunoco Pipeline L.P.
Sunoco Logistics Right of Way Department

May 27, 2016

County of Lebanon
400 South 8th Street, Room 207
Lebanon, Pennsylvania 17042

Re: PPP Mariner East 2
Construction Notification

Tract #: PA-LE-0066.0001, Lebanon County, Pennsylvania

Dear County of Lebanon,

Sunoco Pipeline L.P. (SPLP) is writing to inform you that construction activities for Mariner East
2, also known as the Pennsylvania Pipeline Project, are expected to begin late summer/early fall
2016. This is a change from our original estimate, which had construction beginning in the spring.

Please feel free to remove stakes on your property for mowing or farming purposes, or if you
prefer, we will remove the stakes for you. You can simply contact your agent, and they will
coordinate the removal of the stakes from your property. The survey company will re-stake the
right-of-way prior to construction.

Additionally, please notify anyone using your property, including tenants, that construction should
be commencing within the above-noted timeframe. A Right-of-Way agent will notify your
construction contact of record prior to commencement of activity on your specific property. In the
meantime, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the agent
responsible for your area or call the field office at 717-208-7735.

Thank you for your continued cooperation. We appreciate your help in making this project a
Success.

Respectfully,
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Bart L. Mitchell
Land Project Manager

Representing Sunoco Pipeline L.P.
Office: 717-208-7735



